Galesville Area Chamber of Commerce

Board of Directors Meeting

February 5, 2014

Directors present:  Tammy Paulus, Lindsay Spitzer, Sarah Livermore, Jim Riley, Sharon Spahr, Troy White and Renee Brenengen.
Directors absent: Brian Furlano, Ann Seago, Diane McMahon, Kim Byom, Kim Gorka, Becky Johnson and Mike Happel.
Members Present:  John Graf (Graf Media) and Chuck Gauger (Trempealeau County Times).
Meeting was called to order at 7:35 am by President Jim Riley.
Secretary’s Report:  
Renee B. made a motion to accept the report from January. Motion was seconded by Troy W. and the motion carried.
Treasurer’s Report:  
No report. The newly-elected Treasurer (Lindsay S.) plans to meet with the former Treasurer (Kim B.) to facilitate the transition. Lindsay’s future plans are to provide a monthly Treasurer’s report to accompany the Secretary’s report so both can be emailed to the directors prior to the monthly Chamber meeting. 

Committee Reports:
Agri-Business:  
No report.
Economic Revitalization & Development:  
No report. 
Historic Preservation, Beautification & Design:

No report.
Organization & Membership:  
Renee B. reported that she has received 38 memberships for 2014 (33 business, 2 nonprofit and 3 individual). Second reminder notices have been mailed with a reminder that the deadline for renewal is March 1, 2014 in order for a business to be included in our upcoming Directory. More ideas on directory format were discussed. Troy W. made a motion that our printed 2014 Directory include Chamber members only. This motion was seconded by Renee B. and passed.  

Promotion & Tourism: 
Sharon Spahr presented a written report detailing the number (97) and types of calls received on the Chamber phone in 2013 ranging from questions about Apple Affair and upcoming events to how to join the chamber.

Renee B. reported that the brochure rack designed and built by Larry Hoppe of Works of Distinction has now been installed at Our Town Fresh Market IGA. Only Chamber members will be allowed to put their printed literature in this rack. It will be a group effort to monitor and remove any non-chamber info that may appear.

It was suggested as part of our “Did You Know Campaign?” that we begin sending an email blast to chamber members reminding them of upcoming events and encouraging that if they know of any community events to please forward them to??? 
Website:  
No report.
Other Business: None
New Business: None
The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 2, 2014 at 7:30am at the Library Community Room. 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:22 a.m. 

Submitted by
Sarah Livermore
Secretary
